



Notification of Changes to 

Rates, Terms & Conditions

Office: 615-889-8833 Fax: 615-902-0028  
www.OutfitterSatellite.com

2727 Old Elm Hill Pike • Nashville, TN  37214   USA 


March 1, 2022


Dear Outfitter Satellite Customer:


Our Iridium Push-to-Talk (PTT) supplier has increased our whole sale pricing. 


Effective April 1, 2022, the monthly service fee for the following monthly-billed Iridium Push-
to-Talk (PTT) plans will increase by $5 per month to $72 per month:

• Iridium PTT Fleet Plan (identified on your invoice as IRIDIUM_PTT_FLEET)

• Iridium PTT Plan B (identified on your invoice as IRID_PTT_PLANB)


Effective April 1, 2022, the annual service fee for the Iridium PTT Plan B Annual Plan 
(identified on your invoice as IRID_PTT_ANN_PLANB) will increase by $60 per year to 
$864 per year.   Also, as a reminder, this plan includes the following terms: 


Supplemental Fee Increases: Outfitter Satellite is a reseller of this service, and the 
Customer agrees that if Outfitter Satellite’s supplier(s) increase their cost or fees for 
this service to Outfitter Satellite during the course of the current 12-month initial or 
renewal term of this Service Agreement, that Outfitter Satellite has the right to bill a 
Supplemental Fee to the Customer immediately for the additional cost pro-rated for the 
remainder of current 12-month term. If the Supplemental Fee is not paid within 30 
days of the invoice, Outfitter Satellite has the right to terminate service.


Customers that have any questions about the changes to their current Iridium PTT service 
plan as described in this notification should contact our Customer Service department at 
615-889-8833 prior to March 25, 2022.

Sincerely,


Customer Service 

Outfitter Satellite, Inc. 


Phone: 615-889-8833

Email: CustomerService@OutfitterSatellite.com

As per the terms of your Service Agreement, Outfitter Satellite reserves the right to change the monthly service 
fees and other prices and rates and likewise change, delete, or add any other term of our Agreement with our 
customers upon 30-day notice.  This letter serves as that notice.  It will be posted on the web at 
www.OutfitterSatellite.com/notifications.htm as of March 1, 2022.
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